
 

 

  Mrs.Rutkowski & Ms.Janine 
   Beechwood School 

May Newsletter 

 

 Spring has sprung and lots of spring fever is upon us.  Thank you for visiting our Art Show we enjoyed 

presenting it!  This month we will work on spring themes of Pond, Flowers and rain as well as insects.      

May means Mother’s Day. We will be preparing for your Day. Be sure to ask us to recite and sing for YOU! 

  On May first we are starting a Come and Read to us activity (you will need to sign Up). NO Pressure…. a 

family member can come to class at 9:30 am or 12:00 pm to read A book of your Choice to our class. Sign up will be 

outside door. 

 May also signals the homestretch in our school year and we will be planning an “end of the year program.” 

We will have our evening performance with refreshments on Thursday June 7. Mark your calendars and we will get 

more information to you soon. There will be a sign up of course. 

  Please remember that it is Beechwood School policy that children wear close toed shoes or 

sneakers. Flip-flops or sandals without socks can pose a safety problem. If they were crocs or sandals be sure to 

wear a sock. 

 Our Class picture will be taken on May 16.   all students are encouraged to attend. 

 This is the last Scholastic order, please place order or return with payment on or before May 16. Orders can 

be placed online at www.scholastic.com. Please remember that we will not have school on Friday, May 25 or 

Monday, May 28. 

  

http://www.scholastic.com/

